
 
DAILY BULLETIN      Friday 8th November 2019                               Duty Head- C Hembury 
 

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK  

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 

    

TO ALL YEAR GROUPS 

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 

 

S1-6   Remembrance Service:   Our annual service of remembrance will take place this Friday 8th 

November around our war memorial in the school assembly hall. S6 Pupils will represent the 

pupils of Boroughmuir at the service. Morning break will start at 10.25am and end at 10. 

45am.The Service will commence at 10.55am and end about 11.20am  A bell will ring at 

11.00am to signify a minutes silence that I would like the whole school to observe. Another 

bell will ring at 11.01 to signify the end of the silence. 

Please take this opportunity to reflect on the ultimate sacrifice that 179 Boroughmuir 

teachers and pupils made in the two world wars along with so many, many others. All staff 

who are not teaching are of course welcome to attend.                                    Mr Dempster 

 

S1-6 Paper Recycling:   As always, if you would like your paper recycled please find a pupil 

during Friday registration and ask them to take it to the paper waste bins in the staff car 

park.  Thanks.          Eco club 

 

S1-6 Library:   Due to prelims the library will be closed before school and periods 1 – 3. Library 

will reopen period 4                                Ms Aleksandrowicz                                

         

                    

S1-6 Boroughmuir Careers Fair:   On Wednesday 13th November all year groups will have the 

opportunity to visit a Careers Fair where you will be given the chance to explore future 

career options and routes.  Many companies and organisations will be attending so that 

you can find out more about different career pathways and help you make course 

choices.  Detailed timings for the day will be given out next week.        DYW Coordinators  

 

S1-6     Rugby Offer:   Boroughmuir Rugby Club are offering free tickets for school pupils and 

discounted tickets for parents/carers for their first SUPER 6 fixture on Friday 8th of 

November.  Please see the poster on the Active Schools noticeboard in the PE corridor for 

full details.                   Mr Segall

       

 

S1-6 Ukulele Ensemble:   All pupils from all years are invited to join the Ukulele Ensemble, 

Mondays 1pm G03.  We’re playing a couple of easy numbers for the Christmas 

concert.  No experience necessary but if you have your own ukulele, please bring it along   

           Ms Kingsbury 



S1-2   Multilingual club: This will start on Wednesday 13th November in room 1-06 at lunchtime 

(you can bring your lunch with you).  If you speak any other languages, are interested in 

learning new languages, practising languages you already speak or just finding out more 

about different languages, please come along!                                                 Mr Alexander 

 

S2 Miss Davidson’s S2 HFTT classes:   Your Junior Chef class final is next week. See the 

table below for details. Please remember all ingredients you are brining from home and any 

serving dishes.         Ms Davidson 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

            

S3 Computing Pupils:   Reminder to all S3 Computing pupils to go to 2.07 on Tuesday 12th 

November immediately after registration for the BIMA Digital Day. Any questions, please 

see Mrs Thomson.        Ms Thompson 

 

2.3 Monday 11th November Period 3 

2.10 Wednesday 13th November Period 1 

2.1 Wednesday 20th November Period 2 

2.8 Thursday 14th November Period 2 

2.2 Thursday 14th November Period 4 

2.12 Friday 15th November Period 4   


